
COVID advice
Members of Health for XR have produced this advice for people who are at higher risk of severe
complications from COVID-19.

We ask that anyone who has tested positive for COVID, and may be infectious at this time, not to
attend The Big One.

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1HNeDpqF2YzRcHXWOGkki07AMavryWu7o/edit?filetype=msword

